From: Sharon Chisholm

Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 12:17 PM

To: Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Office-Mayor Richmondhill <officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench

<tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>
Subject: Council Event Guidelines

To the Acting Mayor of Richmond Hill and the Councillors for the City of Richmond Hill:

Please be advised that I am adamantly opposed to the use of my taxes, and that of my fellow Richmond Hill citizens, in order to cover the expenses incurred by Mr. Perrelli to host his blue/green bin exchange. As far as I am concerned, this "Enviro Day" was an egregious vanity project, with the goal of enhancing Mr. Perrelli's name recognition in advance of the 2022 elections. I will NOT permit one penny of my taxes to be used to cover the costs of this event; Richmond Hill Council has established rules for ALL of its members, including any regional councillors who sit as members, and they need to be followed - NO exceptions.

I want to ensure that this email is Included in the revised Agenda for the October 13 council meeting, and for this email to become part of the public record.

Sincerely,

Sharon Chisholm 81 Shaftsbury Ave Richmond Hill, ON L4C 0P9